
NEWSFLASH 
Thursday 28th March 2024 

 
 
 
 
 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a ‘Very Happy Easter’ and thank you for 
your continued support over the Spring term.  We look forward to welcoming you all back on 
Tuesday 16th April, for the start of what we hope will be a fun packed Summer term. 
 
EASTER EGG DESIGN COMPETITION WINNERS 
Today saw the arrival of the much-anticipated Easter Egg design competition.  We were so 
impressed (as always) with the quality and creativity that children put into their creations 
and it was an incredibly difficult competition for Mr T and the school council to judge. 
However, they rose to the challenge and picked the following winners in each year group: 
 

• EYFS: Tilly M (Swallows)  
• Year 1: Charlie S (Finches)  
• Year 2: Eddie S (Larks) 

• Year 3: Phoebe C (Magpies) 

• Year 4: Ralph W (Kingfishers) 

• Year 5: Phoebe C (Robins) 

• Year 6: Layla B (Kestrels)  
 
The winners were celebrated in assembly and received a Headteacher Award and also 50 
House Points each.  As always, thank you to all our children who entered the competition as 
we were overwhelmed with the standard of entries.  
 
INSET DAYS (2024-2025) 

Monday 2nd September 2024 – Inset Day 

Tuesday 3rd September 2024 – Inset Day 

*The remaining 3 inset dates to be confirmed. 
 

EARLY BIRDS & NIGHT OWLS 
At Night Owls this week we have continued with our Easter theme.  The crafts this week 
included making an Easter Wreath, an Easter bunny card and a bunny painting.  As you can 
see from our photos they all turned out really well and the children had great fun creating 
them.  
 
We have kindly been donated a large dolls house by Zoe in Year 4 and her mum.  The children 
have thoroughly enjoyed this new addition to our toy collection and love playing with all the 
little furniture and dolls, using their imagination to make up stories as they play.  We would 
like to say a big thank you to Zoe and her mum. 
 
We are still looking for some new dolls, barbies and a car garage if anyone has any they are 
looking to rehome.  If you have a clear out over Easter and have any toys you no longer need 
we would be happy to give them a home.  We hope you all have a lovely Easter break and 
hopefully the sun will shine for us all!  We will see you all in a few weeks time. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


